
BARBER· Kinzer PPS GAL RE0003282 

'January 23, 1985 

Remington Arms Company, Inc. 
J.A. Stekl, Supervisor 
Product Service 
Ilion. New York 13357 

Dear Hr. Stekl: 

Thank you for your response to my letter of November 29th. En­
closed is the rifle shipped per your instructions. 

You indicated that accidental firings result from either improper 
adjustment of the trigger assembly, improper maintenance, or from 
pressure inadvertently applied to the trigger as the safety is 
being moved. I can assure you that with the exception of mount­
ing a scope and a sling, nothing has been modified or tampered 
with. It has been fired very infrequently and used only during 
deer season. As far as maintenance, only the barrel and.bolt 
areas have been cleaned after usage. The trigger assembly has 
never been touched. 

You may send repaired rifle to: 

Patrick McCaffrey 
#5 Bramble Woods Lene 
Rt. 3, Box 40-5 
Nixa, MO 65714 

I appreciate your philosopny of standing behind the products 
which Remington markets. 

Sincerely, 

Qd ;l a.l!u1 
Patrick McCaflt~.....--, cc-yr 
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